Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

The meeting convened at 1:00 p.m.
Minutes of the January 3, 1995 meeting.

Selectmen present were: Dave Boule and Tom Davis.
Phil Dwight was not present due to illness.

The following correspondence was reviewed:

Regional dinners and briefings sponsored by N.H.M.A.

Letter to the Editor: fact-finder's report on teacher's salaries.
Letter from Kennethe Cook regarding proposed prison

Notice of Final Hearing re: Lake Region Housing Outlet.

Hancock Selectmen re: Household Hazardous Waste budgeting for
1995,

Correspondence regarding Robinson v. Town of Antrim.

Dredge and Fill permit for Breezy Point (individual docks)

N.H. Dept. of Transportation issued a N.H. Wetlands Board permit
for work to be done on Route 31,

Signed Abatement for Crystal Bay Development and Marie Milligan.

Signed and Elderly Exemption for Wilbur Yeaton and a Veteran's
Exemption for Leo McQuillan.

The following requests for abatement were discussed and were held
for review:

Madeline Poppa, E, and C. VanBlarcom and Philip and Elsie
Traxler,

No decision was made about Mr. Seavey in regards to shoveling
West Street sidewalks. More information is needed as to payment
and insurance liability.

The State Forester will be asked to help out in determining an

equitable stumpage value for the Swiftwater Girls Scouts Camp
cut.

The meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m,
Respectfully submitted, Dave Boule.



